
















The Government Auditing Standards report on internal control over financial reporting and on compliance 
and other matters will state that (1) the purpose of the report is solely to describe the scope of testing of 
internal control and compliance and the results of that testing, and not to provide an opinion on the 
effectiveness of the entity's internal control or on compliance, and (2) the report is an integral part of an 
audit performed in accordance with Government Auditing Standards in considering the entity's internal 
control and compliance. The Uniform Guidance report on internal control over compliance will state that 
the purpose of the report on internal control over compliance is solely to describe the scope of testing of 
internal control over compliance and the results of that testing based on the requirements of the Uniform 
Guidance. Both reports will state that the report is not suitable for any other purpose. 

We appreciate the opportunity to be of service to Gregory-Portland Independent School District and 
believe this letter accurately summarizes the significant terms of our engagement. If you have any 
questions, please let us know. If you agree with the terms of our engagement as described in this letter, 
please sign this document and return it to us. 

RESPONSE: 

Gowland, Morales & Smith, PLLC 
Certified Public Accountants 

This letter correctly sets forth the understanding of Gregory-Portland Independent School District. 

Administration/Management: 

Signature 

Title Date 

Governance (Board member): 

Signature 

Title Date 

Superintendent

Board President


